UPCOMING SERMONS SERMON NOTES

October 12 Andrew Krahn Deuteronomy 10:12-22
October 19 Dustin Asham Deuteronomy 12-13
October 26 Andrew Krahn Deuteronomy 15:1-18
November 2 Jon Reimer Deuteronomy 17:14-20

WORSHIP SERVICE

Worship Service

Welcome: Jon Reimer

Worship in Song: Matthew & Madelaine Funk

Prayer / Offering /

Announcements: Jon Reimer

Scripture Reading: Jake / Lavina Peters - Deuteronomy 8
Sermon: Andrew Krahn

The Test of Prosperity

Song in Response: Matthew & Madelaine Funk
Closing: Jon Reimer
PA Operator: Kelvin Neufeld
PowerPoint: Dawson Funk and Kelvin Neufeld
Greeters: Murray & Gwen Reimer
Prayer Ministry: Corey & Cora Penner ] |
Ushers: Ed Hildebrand, Tyson Funk, Amber Reitsma ..
RIDGEWOOD
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Ridgewood Vision Statement Phone Number | 204.326.285/
Office Hours | 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Tuesday - Friday
To be a church that ministers to the whole family, Website | www.ridgewoodchurch.ca ; S
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responding to needs around us and Associate Pastor | Dustin Asham | dustin@ridgewoodchurch.ca P
cultivating a culture of Biblical discipleship, prayer and Youth Coordinator | Nicole Reimer | nicole@ridgewoodchurch.ca
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fellowship—all for the glory of God. Administrator | Cassandra Barkman | admin@ridgewoodchurch.ca



THIS WEEK TAKE NOTE

Today: 10:00 am Sunday School

11:00 am Worship Service
Wednesday: 7:00 pm Junior Youth
Thursday: 10:00 am Prayer Meeting

7:30 pm Senior Youth
Friday: 6:00 pm Thanksgiving Supper
Sunday: 10:00 am Sunday School

11:00 am Worship Service

COMING EVENTS

Thanksgiving Supper October 10

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL

Remembering Ridgewood'’s History Series

Join us in Adult Sunday School to hear stories from Ridgewooders!

October 5: Peter Plett, Tony & Luella Hiebert
October 12: Eric & Renalda Douma, Mike Funk
October 19: Colin & Candace Hamm, Joel Brandt

PRAYER

Prayer Items

o Please pray for Israel, Sandra and Sebastain Chavez Plett as they
are back in a season of routine after a busy ministry season this
summer.

If you would like to request prayer in the bulletin, please email
admin@ridgewoodchurch.ca

Sunday School

Sunday School is still looking for a nursery department story teller once a
month. If you're interested in this position, please speak with Alayna
Giesbrecht, Laurie Funk of Brady Kornelsen.

Thanksgiving Supper

This Friday, October 10 all are invited to the annual Ridgewood Thanksgiving
supper at 6 pm.

Longbow Lake Bible Camp Lodge Project

You can take part in the lodge expansion project. Helpers are needed on
the following dates:

-October 6: Laying down styrofoam for the basement floor
-October 14: Installing heat pipe
-October 20-22: beach wall installation.

If you're available to help on any of these dates, please let a member of the
camp board know, (Eric Douma, Tony Hiebert, Alayna Giesbrecht, Bruce
Penner)

Note from Charlene Langevin

Dear church family .greetings from Melville Sask. | am doing well. Still
receiving cancer treatments, tumors are shrinking and stabilized and blood
work is good. | still walk a few miles (3-5) every day. | keep my faith in Jesus
alive and remain positive.

I think about Ridgewood a lot and miss you all. | appreciate all your visits,
calls, texts and prayers very much! | send hugs, love and blessings to my
church family.

SERVANTS

Israel & Sandra, Sebastian Chavez Plett

After an incredibly busy season of ministry, where God has done
many incredible things, we are content to be in a season of routine
once again. Thanks so much for helping sustain us with your
prayers. Here are a few highlights from the last while:

Praise God we have been certified once again to become adoptive
parentsll Pray with us as we are put on a waiting list and we never
know how long it might take for a child to be assigned to us.

We are running weekly English workshops at LifePoint church plant
with our interns and love to interact with kids from the community!

In Mexico when a girl turns 15 it's a BIG dealll Last weekend we
performed our first service for a Quinceanera from our church,
Dayana. It was an opportunity to share God's truth with her largely
non-Christian family.

After months of exciting and intense ministry, we had the
opportunity to get away for a few days of rest and connecting as a
family, and it was wonderfull

We directed the Hadime Jr program at MTC, together with our
student leaders. We had a fantastic weekend of fun and focusing
on God's Word with about 45 adolescent youth.




